
Due to the increasing number of Coronavirus (COVID-19) cases that appeared 
recently in Spain, the Autonomous Government of Valencia has issued an Offi-
cial Communication in which preentive measures are to be taken to tackle the 
expansion of this disease. Because of this, Salinas’ Town Council has declared 
the Rastro to be cancelled until further notice.

Public events organized by this Council, such as the II Conference for Equality 
against Gender Violence, scheduled for this Sunday, March 15, have also been 
postponed. 

In addition, it is also recommended that citizens delay or avoid any kind of pri-
vate event that involves large crowds in closed spaces, as well as to maintain 
the recommendations that have been issued by the Conselleria de Sanitat Uni-
versal of the Valencian Community and the Ministry of Public Health of Spain.

Depending on the evolution of this special situation in which we find ourselves, 
further postponements and/or cancelling of events will be reported, as well as 
the reestablishment of these once this epidemiological situation is over. 
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